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HOlne at Stenzel Park San Leandro, CA

February 6, 2007

Dear Boy Scouts of America and Leader Dan Tom,

Allow me to introduce myself to you, my name is Denise Wagoner and I am new 1stVice
President for Washington Manor Junior Baseball League. I was given your name by our
previous Vice President Colleen Erks, as the contact person for the Boy Scouts in our
Area. I would like to invite personally your Troops to join us again this year to march in
our annual parade.

As you know, it is nearly time again for us to kick off our season with our annual league
parade through the streets of Washington Manor. Participants in the parade include our
baseball teams with players ranging from 5 to 16 years old, San Leandro Council
Members, the San Leandro Mayor, the American Legion Color Guard, local fIre truck,
classic CarSand ,this year I am going to try to get the Arroyo or Washington Manor
School Band. We would like your troops to join us at this event. We invite you to join
the festivities and would be honored with your troop's presence Saturday March 31,
2007.

The parade will begin at lOAM at Washington Manor Park on Zelma Street and will end
at Stenzel Park on Wicks Blvd. Participants begin to line up at Washington Manor Park
at 9 AM. Our opening ceremonies follow the parade once concluded. Will you please join
us? Please give me a call or drop me an email to confIrm you can be present at our event.
I apologize for the short notice, as I just received all the information from our previous
VP. Thank you and hope you are able to attend.

;I-
Denise Wagoner
1st Vice President
510-962-0285 cell
510-483-2017 home
denisemhankins@sbcglobal.net - email
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